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Copy of Punjab Government letter No. 7464-GII-58/8003, dated the 3rd April, 1959, from Chief
Secretary to Government, Punjab, to all Heads of Departments, etc. ete. - :
Subject —Termination of Employment of temporary Government servants—Requirement of one month's
: nofice. - : :

I am directed to refer to Punjab Government letter No. 8845-G-54/2954, dated the 19th
October, 1954 on the subject noted above and to say that the condition of one month’s notice
on either side shall operate in all cases where a temporary employee serving in Punjab State
either wishes to resign his post or to join a new appointment under the Government of India/
Punjab State/or any where else irrespective of the fact that he applied for the new appointment
through the department in which he is serving or that he has been appointed to- th: new post
on the recommendation of the Union Public Service Commission, Punjab Public. Service Com-
mission/Subordinate Services Selection Board/any other such body. : : :

= 2. A tempara.fy employee who is appointed to a new post within the department in
which he is serving may however be exempted from the operation of this condition at the dis-
cretion of the competent departmental authority. . ' .
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